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Safety, Security, and Stability. These 
three topics are covered in-depth at this 
half-day of training. We have taken this 
conference all over the state this year and 
are closing out 2018 in Kansas City. For only 
$25 you can bring up to three attendees 
(from the same organization). Join us on 
November 8th at Lenexa Baptist Church. 
For more information and to register, visit: 
LeadershipAndTheChurch.com.

Conference  Spotlight: 
Leadership and the church

2018 is coming to a close in just a few short months. That means the 
hustle and bustle of Christmas shopping is about to be upon us. But 
more relevant than that, your Year-End paperwork is due. 
 
This process can be fairly simple with Your Guide to Year-End 
Success. In that booklet, you can find all the pertinent dates and 
corresponding papers due, divided out by department. 
 
We’ve also gone one step further this year and provided all the links 
and resources on our website: GoodFaithAccounting.com/Year-
End. Here you will find all the forms you need to turn in along with 
a calendar of due dates. Everything you need in one convenient 
location. Any organization-specific documents will still be emailed 
directly to you for your privacy.  
 
Our incredible MM staff is always available to answer any questions 
- whether this is your first, or tenth, Miller Management Year-End. 

2018 Year-End

mailto:info@goodfaithaccounting.com
http://goodfaithaccounting.com/year-end/
http://www.3econference.com/
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Pastor Appreciation Month

Welcome, Victoria!

October is Pastor Appreciation Month, and we wanted to take the time to 
celebrate our Pastors, as well as provide some helpful resources. You can 
see more on this blog post. 
 
Here are some of the highlights from the blog post: 
   - With the shocking statistics we found... “the question that begs to be 
asked is, ‘Why would anyone enter into a vocation with so much adversity 
against them from the start?’” 
   - Self Care is an important, but often a neglected, item. When you have 
a flock to tend to, you have to remember to put your health first. 
   - And we saved the best for last ... a video of our staff saying thank you 
to Pastors everywhere!

Victoria Bynum, a graduate of Truman State University, is a CPA and 
has spent the past two years at a national CPA firm. Victoria was 
looking for a way to combine her passion for serving the Kingdom 
with her accounting skills. An internship project, to connect churches 
with underserved communities in Nashville, sparked her passion for 
working with churches and non-profits. “We are thrilled to add both 
her skills and her mission-focused heart to our team.” - Lisa Coonfare, 
Accounting Department Manager

The Happenings

Direct Deposit Scam

Miller Management will NOT contact employees of the organizations 
we partner with, but there may be some scammers who try. We have 
rounded up a few articles surrounding some recent findings of a direct 
deposit scam. Read more about this scam and ways to avoid it on our 
blog. 

mailto:info@goodfaithaccounting.com
http://goodfaithaccounting.com/direct-deposit-scam/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pP4GFU0PJ0Q&feature=youtu.be
http://goodfaithaccounting.com/pastor-appreciation-month/



